

December 12, 2022

Dear Residents and Family Members,

A resident who lives at the Deupree House and a resident at the Deupree Cottages have tested positive for COVID-19 and are quarantining at this time. Additionally, a private duty staff works at the Deupree House has tested positive for COVID-19 and is quarantining.

For cumulative CCRC reporting numbers, visit our website at www.episcopalretirement.com/corporate/coronavirus-updates.

Please let me know if you have suggestions and questions.

Sincerely,

Laura Lamb
President & CEO

LauraRPLamb